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      ‘We learn to love everyone as Jesus loves us’ 

2nd July 2020 

 

NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As we approach the end of this school year, I wanted to write to thank you for all the 

support you have shown myself, the staff and each other during the past 15 weeks. 

 

We intend to return to school on Wednesday 2nd September, one day earlier than we 

initially planned. The staff want to get back with the children as soon as possible, so 

feel that taking away one of the planned INSET days is the best idea. Therefore, 

each class will return to school and go into their ‘old’ class with the teacher who had 

them before we went into Lockdown. The children will ‘end’ their year with their 

current teacher on the Wednesday and Thursday and then on Friday 4th September 

they will move to their new classroom with their new teacher. 

Obviously, lots of information will have to be shared with yourselves about the plans 

for how we will return. We envisage there will have to be staggered drop offs and 

pick up times, as there have been for those Reception, Year 1, Year 6 and Key 

Worker children who have been in over the past four weeks. As soon as we have 

received guidance from Public Health England and the Department of Education a 

final plan will be shared with all. 

We hope to see everyone from Our Lady’s family back in September 2020. 

Take care and keep safe, 

 

Mrs P McGuffie 

Headteacher. 
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